
Rosemary Collings
Fort Kent, Maine

I am asking you to approve LD 341. I was an Elementary School teacher for over 30 years. I 
didn't get my degree until I was 35 so I had many years working a variety of jobs before 
paying into the Maine State Retirement System. In fact, my first three years of teaching I was 
not enrolled in Maine State Retirement System.
When I turned 68, I was notified by Social Security that I was entitled to approximately $400 a
month. After I retired and began receiving my pension, I received approximately $52 a month 
from Social Security.
So unfair.
Please approve LD 341 and restore fairness.
Thank you.


